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June 3, 2024 
 
City of La Crosse:  Planning Commission and Finance and Personnel Committee 
 
 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin - File #: 24-0701 (legistar.com)  
 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to add support to the six families in the La Crosse 400 block of Rivercrest North, in 
Rivercrest Village who are in danger of losing their homes resulting from the City’s plan to terminate the lease 
for the land these 6 homes sit upon.  These families were given very short notice to vacate their properties and 
find alternative housing.  My friend Ginny Kreyer is one of these six homeowners and she has lived in her 
home on her Rivercrest property for 18 years.  She is a senior citizen who is now in a very difficult situation as 
her home cannot realistically be moved.  The amount of stress and financial burden that this plan has caused 
to her and the other five families is great and I urge you to search for a more just solution that does not lead to 
displacement of these families.  In addition to an extension of time there must be alternatives that allow these 
families to stay on their properties. 
 
Please support Resolution 24-0701 and work on a long term solution that does not cause displacement of 
these families. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Dietz Boen 
239 Elm St. 
La Crosse WI  54603 
 
 
 

 

https://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6697286&GUID=727E0AD6-DD84-4B88-BDF5-FCAE3A53643B&Options=ID%7CText%7C&Search=24-

